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 26th January 2022  

 

Dear Parent/Carer,   
  
Football Competition ASM v Dunsford Tuesday 8th February   
  
We are very excited to be celebrating the ESFA Schools Football Week which runs from 7 - 13 Feb 
with a football match between us and Dunsford Academy on Tuesday 8th February. Your child has 
volunteered and been selected to play. Pupils will travel with staff by taxi to Dunsford, leaving at 
11am, to enjoy a lunch with their peers and return by taxi for the end of the school day.   
  
Please ensure your child comes into school wearing their PE kit with their football boots, shin pads, 
a water bottle, snack and an appropriate coat.   
  
We would like to offer the children to enjoy a hot lunch with their peers. If your child would like a 
hot dinner, please select their choice:  

  
Beef burger or   
  

Plant burger or  
  

Jacket potato with beans.  
  
Alternatively, please can they bring a packed lunch.   
  
The game will be organised by Mr Kirk from The Spires College who is our PE Lead. I hope you 
agree that this will be a fantastic opportunity for our pupils to enjoy a bit of healthy competition with 
our sister school whilst taking part and celebrating ESFA Schools Football Week.   
  
I give permission for my child…………………………to travel by taxi to Dunsford Academy on 8th 
February 2022.   
  
Signed……………………..Parent / Carer  
  
   
Yours Sincerely   
  
Mrs L Secker   
  

Head of Academy   
 


